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January 26, 2018

TO: ALL PROPOSERS OF RFP #17-023-F
SECURITY GUARD SERVICES

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

This notification is to inform you that Pacific Security (Parker Corporate Services, Inc.) will
be recommended for award of the above mentioned contract before the Skagit Transit Board
of Directors on Wednesday, February 21, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. at Burlington City Hall.

Protests in connection with matters of law or policy will be received until 2:00 p.m. on
February 2, 2018. Final Award notifications reflecting the Board of Director’s decision will
be sent to all responsive Proposers after the Board meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at rwahlgren@skagittransit.org.

Best regards,

Rhonda Wahlgren, CPPB
Contracts Administrator



